Debbie Schulz

From: Debbie Schulz

Sent: December 6, 2021 12:04 PM

To: Debbie Schulz

Subject: FW: Okanagan Falls Parks and Recreation Commission Member Terms

From: Alfred Hartviksen

Sent: October 26, 2021 4:05 PM

To: Sue Gibbons <sgibbons@rdos.bc.ca>

Cc: 'Linda Finner' »; Ron Obirek <robirek@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: RE: Okanagan Falls Parks and Recreation Commission Member Terms

Since attending my 1° Okanagan Falls Parks & Recreation meeting on 8 Nov 2012; when Bob Daly was the Chairman,
I've thoroughly enjoyed struggling to improve our recreational amenities here in Okanagan Falls.

But, my time has come to let others endeavor in such efforts.

Also; more often than naught, Orian and | are travelling and I’'m unable to attend meetings.

Thus, | wish to resign.

Regards, Alf

Alfred E. Hartviksen

Okanagan Falls British Columbia




Debbie Schulz
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From: Debbie Schulz
Sent: December 6, 2021 12:06 PM
To: Debbie Schulz
Subject: Okanagan Falls Parks and Recreation Commission Member Terms

From: Shari Rowland

Sent: October 21, 2021 10:38 AM

To: Cc: Ron Obirek <robirek@rdos.bc.ca>; Sue Gibbons <sgibbons@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: Re: Okanagan Falls Parks and Recreation Commission Member Terms

Hi Sue,

Due to work commitments and the not for profit cat rescue | have started and run | am needing
to resign my position on the Parks board. | feel that with my limited availability | am taking up a
seat that could be held by someone who is able to be more actively involved.

Thank you

Shari Rowland




Debbie Schuiz
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From: Debbie Schulz
Sent: December 6, 2021 12:09 PM
To: Debbie Schulz
Subject: Parks Committee

From: JoAnne Kleb

Sent: December 3, 2021 1:15 PM

To: Sue Gibbons <sgibbons@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: Parks Committee

Hi Sue, Sorry for not getting back to you sooner. I've been thinking long and hard about it. | learned a lot in my time on
the committee and I'm just not sure I'm cut out for it at this time. | would prefer not to sign up until | can give it proper
attention.

JoAnne

Sent from my iPhone




Debbie Schulz

From: Debbie Schulz

Sent: December 6, 2021 12:12 PM
To: Debbie Schulz

Subject: FW: Resignation

From: Jillian Johnston

Sent: December 3, 2021 12:49 PM

To: Sue Gibbons <sgibbons@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: Resignation

Hi Sue,
Sorry I didn't email you earlier. I would like to resign from the Ok Falls Parks and Rec commission.
Take care & hope you have a wonderful holiday season!

Cheers,
~Jillian




